
 

 

 
 

Live Broadcast of the 2017 Global Rally for the Peaceful Reunification of the 
Korean Peninsula 
 
Tal Zorer 
November 9, 2017 
 

Dear families, 

 

Please see below the information about the live broadcast of the 2017 Global Rally for the Peaceful 

Reunification of the Korean Peninsula with True Mother that is taking place this Saturday in Korea. 

 

The rally will take place on Saturday, November 11, at 1:30 p.m. in Korea, which is Friday, November 

10, at 11:30 p.m. EST in the USA. The broadcast will begin 30 minutes earlier, at 11:00 p.m. EST. 

 

Please forward this to brothers and sisters in your communities, and please encourage everyone to send 

their reflections to Inguk Seo at iseo@ unification,org, as soon as possible after the broadcast, so they can 

be translated and shared with True Mother. 

 

Thank you all, and God Bless, 

 

Tal Zorer 

Executive Assistant 

 

 


